DEPARTMENT OF CUSTOMER SERVICES CITY & COUNTY OF HONOLULU

DIVISION OF MOTOR VEHICLE, LICENSING AND PERMITS
ADMINISTRATION
P.O. BOX 30300
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96820-0300

MUFI HANNEMANN



GAIL Y. HARAGUCHI

DENNIS A KAMIMURA LICENSING ADMINISTRATOR

February 22, 2010

The Honorable Marcus Oshiro, Chair and Committee Members Committee on Finance House of Representatives State of Hawaii State Capitol, Room 306 Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Chair Souki and Committee Members:

Subject: H.B. No. 2022, Relating to Motor Vehicles

The City and County of Honolulu is in favor of H.B. No. 2022 which deletes obsolete provisions relating to the previous calendar year motor vehicle registration period.

All counties converted to the current staggered motor vehicle registration program beginning January 1, 1981. The deletions contained in H.B. No. 2022 are unnecessary references to the previous January 1 to December 31 calendar year registration program.

The City and County of Honolulu urges your favorable action on H.B. No. 2022.

Sincerely,

Gail Y. Haraguchi

Director